
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

RE: School Journey meeting - Friday 13th Sept 2024 
 
On Friday 13th September 2024, we will be having a brief meeting in the Hall at 
2:30pm, which you are invited to attend. This is to allow parents the opportunity to 
ask any questions/allay any worries in relation to our forthcoming trip in October, and 
to give you further information regarding the trip.  
 
In the meantime, please find attached an extremely important medical and dietary 
information form which must be returned to Miss Spencer by Friday 13th September 
at the latest. Additionally, you will find attached a kit list of things your child will need 
for the residential.  
 
Please indicate on the form below whether you will be attending the meeting.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Tanya Spencer 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

RE: School Journey meeting - Friday 13th Sept 2024 
 
I will/will not be attending the meeting on Friday 13th September 2024  
 
Signed: ______________________________________ 
 
Parent/carer of: _____________________________ 
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